
Thanks for sending this my way. 
 
My only thoughts are this... 
 
1.  Guessing your target population is not age restrictive? 
 
2.  Be sure that folks know that school buses are unable to enter the development so the stop will be 
out on Lystra Road. 
 
Thanks! 
 
On Mon, Mar 13, 2023 at 9:40 AM Adam Freeman <AFreeman@mckimcreed.com> wrote: 

Chris, 

  

Kim Tyson gave me your contact info so that I can send you the First Plat for a proposed 19 lot 
subdivision, Valiant Reserve, on Lystra Road. The site is on the north side of the road, approximately 
3000 feet east of US 15-501. See the attached plans for more detailed information. Please let me know if 
you have any questions or concerns regarding this proposal. 
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